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WFWP Ukraine held the second meeting of the participants of the educational and environmental project 
"HORNYATKO." 

The Head of the Board of Directors. Mrs. Tetiana Kotseba, shared new ideas on how to interestingly use 
secondary raw materials and natural materials for the production of handicrafts. How important it is to 
treat society and the environment with care, to develop sensitivity in yourself. 

Tetyana Gudenko, a member of WFWP and a psychologist, showed how to make a summer collage from 
various scraps of packaging and fabric, dried petals and flowers, seeds and grains. 

During the production process, the participants communicated and shared inspiration with each other. We 
listened to the song, as it reminded us how to spend the summer with benefit. The meeting filled the 
hearts of adults and children with warmth and positivity. 
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